
  

SHOESHARE 
 UNICEF |Clarks  

 
We are hosting a shoe share collection point  

Week commencing: Monday 6th March 2023 
ShoeShare is an innovative shoe takeback scheme from Clarks. It allows members of 

the public to donate worn or unwanted shoes which would otherwise be thrown away, 

enabling us to support our charity partners as they strive to transform lives and 

enable children to access their right to an education. 

 

Help us by donating unwanted shoes to nursery. There will be a donation point in the 

reception area. 

 

We will then deliver the shoes to Clarks who will donate money to UNICEF to help 

children around the world go to school. 

 

Thank you 

 


